
 

 

RFP Clarification Memorandum 

To: Vendors Responding to RFP Number 4464 for the Mississippi Department of Wildlife, 
Fisheries, and Parks (MDWFP) 

From: David C. Johnson 

Date: January 23, 2023 

Subject:  Clarification to Specifications 

Contact Name: Alec Shedd 

Contact Phone Number:  601-432-8162 

Contact E-mail Address: Alec.Shedd@its.ms.gov 

RFP Number 4464 is hereby amended as follows:  

1. “Section VIII Cost Information Submission – Revised” from the Vendor Questions 
and Answers Memorandum is hereby deleted and replaced with the attached “Cost 
Information Submission – January 23, 2023”.  Vendors must use this form when 
submitting their cost proposal. 

2. Attachment D, Boat Comparisons is hereby added as an attachment to the RFP. 
 
RFP responses are due January 31, 2023, at 3:00 p.m. (Central Time). 
 
If you have any questions concerning the information above or if we can be of further assistance, 
please contact Alec Shedd at 601-432-8162 or via email at Alec.Shedd@its.ms.gov. 

cc:  ITS Project File Number 42680 
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